
	 	
Malden SEPAC  

(Special Education Parent Advisory Council)  
Invites all parents and caretakers to: 

 
What: SafeWatch Program Presentation by Sergeant John P. Kelley, Malden PD	

When: Thursday, October 17th, 2019 from 6:30-8:00 p.m. 
Where: Forestdale School Cafeteria 
74 Sylvan Street 
Contact: MaldenSEPAC@gmail.com 

 
Come Learn About Our SafeWatch Program! 

	

The Malden Police Department has been working with Lawrence Police Dept. as 
well as other local Police Departments on an Autism Awareness/Law Enforcement 
Program to identify citizens in the community with Autism and the best practices 
to help the children and their families.   

The program will give officers critical information they need to quickly find a 
missing person.  It is free, voluntary, and confidential and is designed to better 
equip us when responding to a crisis situation. If you are a family member of a 
person with a disability or condition that might cause them to wander from their 
safe environment, please come to this presentation and decide if you’d like to 
register.  

FREE to all.  
Light refreshments will be provided. 


